
Beau’s Explanation about his Continuing Education Degree in 
Spiritual Direction 

I’m writing to you all to share some recent and exciting developments in my life and 
ministry. Last October, I began a new and exciting journey to pursue a doctoral degree through 
Fuller Theological Seminary’s Doctor of Ministry Program (DMin) in Spiritual Direction and 
Formation. DMin programs are designed to enhance the gifts and skills of pastors while they 
continue to serve in full time ministry. This degree involves a three-year cohort which I will 
travel to and from to stay and study for a little over a week each year. After the three years of 
cohort gatherings, I will then have an additional one to two years to complete my final 
project. All other study will be done right here in Durango and incorporated into my current 
ministry as Pastor of First Presbyterian Church. 

For some time now I’ve been interested in pursuing a doctorate and more recently interested in 
becoming a Spiritual Director. I have been yearning for a new academic challenge in ministry 
that a DMin would provide.  Spiritual Direction, if you’re unfamiliar, is the practice of being 
with people, usually one to one or in a small group, as they attempt to deepen their relationship 
with God, or to learn and grow in their personal spiritual journey. Fuller offers a path to both! 
I’m so excited for this because I want any academic pursuit of mine to be in direct service of the 
church, and I have been feeling especially called to work with men in their 20’s-40’s in our 
community who are struggling with spiritual formation, and many who just struggle with all 
things spiritual. 

In this new venture I’d covet your prayers as this is sure to bring extra and unanticipated 
challenges. I’d ask especially prayer for my own personal growth as a pastor during this season, 
and for there to be ample opportunity to practically apply what I’ll be learning.  Prayers for our 
family would be appreciated too as this will certainly add to an already busy schedule. Please 
also feel free to reach out to me to talk more about the program and my experiences. I’d love to 
have that conversation with you. If you’d like to further support this endeavor please contact me 
by email pastorbeau@fcdurango.org and I can speak with you about additional needs. 

Grace and Peace, 

Beau 

 


